
 

 

                  
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers                                                                                          6th November 2023 

              
Senior Citizens Christmas Party - Thursday 14th December 2023 

 
On Thursday 14th December, Codsall Middle School will be hosting our annual Senior Citizens 
Christmas Party.  We open our doors and welcome Senior Citizens from the local community and 
grandparents of our pupils. 
 
If you would like to nominate any family members or local Senior Citizens please book via the 
parent booking system link below as soon as possible. Please ensure that you include the full 
name of the Senior Citizens you wish us to invite, your child’s name and form group together 
with any dietary requirements of the guests. Please note: this is a different date to the one 
previously communicated. 
 
Places are limited and will be issued on a first come first served basis via the parent booking 
system only. Parent Booking System     You will receive an email confirming your guest’s place 
and this will be followed by a formal invitation. 
 
Donations  
 
We would greatly appreciate your help in putting together hampers for raffle prizes. Items which 
are ideal for the hampers include tea, coffee, chocolates, biscuits, tinned foods etc., (no 
perishables please).  Donations can be sent into school between now and 1st December 2023. 
 
Can you help? 
 
Furthermore, we would be grateful if, on the morning of the 14th December, there were any willing 
parents who could come in and help our pupil volunteers to prepare the buffet food for the party.  
If you are able to help, please email office@codsall-middle.staffs.sch.uk 
 
May I take this opportunity to thank you in anticipation of your support for this event? Many families 
will already have relatives who have attended our Christmas party and know how much our guests 
enjoy it.  It is a rare occasion for an intergenerational event and our pupils gain a lot from the 
experience too. 
 
Yours sincerely 
     

M Davison 

Mrs M Davison 
Assistant Headteacher 

https://codsallms.schoolcloud.co.uk/
mailto:office@codsall-middle.staffs.sch.uk

